
To Whom It May Concern

I am thrilled to write this letter of recommendation for JC Jones, an outstanding baseball player
whose exceptional power hitting abilities have made a significant impact on our high school
baseball team at Mountain Crest High School.

Having had the privilege of coaching JC for the past four years, I can confidently attest to his
remarkable talent, dedication, and passion for the game of baseball. Among his many
impressive attributes, JC's power hitting stands out as one of his most extraordinary strengths.

JC Jones possesses a natural talent for power hitting that sets him apart from his peers. His
powerful swing, combined with impeccable timing and technique, consistently results in
impressive home runs and extra-base hits. Whether facing fastballs, breaking balls, or off-speed
pitches, JC demonstrates an uncanny ability to drive the ball deep into the outfield and beyond.

Aside from his prowess as a power hitter, JC is also a well-rounded athlete. His speed on the
bases allows him to capitalize on opportunities and steal bases, putting pressure on the
opposing defense. Furthermore, his strong arm and defensive skills make him a formidable
presence in the infield. Despite his many successes, he remains humble, always seeking to
learn and grow as a player and as an individual.

Beyond his athletic talents, JC is an exemplary student-athlete. He excels in the classroom and
maintains an impressive GPA, demonstrating his commitment to both academics and athletics.
His hard work, determination, and leadership on and off the field make him a role model for his
teammates.

I am confident that JC Jones's power hitting abilities, coupled with his leadership qualities and
dedication, make him an exceptional fit for your college baseball program. He has the potential
to be a game-changing player for your team, contributing significantly to your success both on
and off the field.

If you have any further inquiries or require additional information, please feel free to contact me
at 435-770-5878.

Thank you for considering JC Jones as a prospective addition to your esteemed college
baseball program. I am certain that he will be a valuable asset to your team and a source of
pride for your institution.

Sincerely,

Dustin Smith
Assistant Baseball Coach
Mountain Crest High School


